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Message from the Dean of Students  
As you know spring semester courses will begin remotely on 
January 25, 2021 and I am pleased to announce that we are 
planning to welcome to campus any student who chooses to 
return.  Any student who decides to remain remote must 
complete the remote learning form which will be released next 
week. President Allen will also be releasing information shortly 
that outlines the requirements and expectation for your safe 
return to campus. Please know that your thoughts and concerns 
will be heard and that student success is at the forefront of what 
we hope to accomplish.  Please also check your LU email, the 
student wire, and the website for additional information.  
Contact: Brian Dubenion at bdubenion@lincoln.edu  

 

 
Tomorrow: Clinton Global Initiative 
University 2021 
The Clinton Foundation is looking for interested and 
qualified students. At this virtual meeting, 
approximately 800 student leaders from around the 
world will come together to hear from a wide range of 
topic experts, leaders, and innovators to discuss how to 
turn their ideas into tangible action.  The deadline for 
students to apply for this exciting opportunity is 
tomorrow Friday, January 15, 2021.  
Contact: Lyndsay Raymond 
Read More 
 

Career Development Overview (January 

19/20/21) 
Please see the attached regarding the Career 
Development Overview Workshop designed to 
provide an overview of all the major services 
offered from the Office of Career Development. 
Contact: Ralph Simpson 
Read More 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Canvas is here!! 
It is recommended that you review Canvas resources 
before the start of classes. Please see the attached flyer 
for more details. 
Contact: Brenda Snider 
Read More 
 

Cengage ebooks  

Students Using Cengage EBooks, please register 
for your Cengage Account.  See below for more 
information. 
Contact: Nancy Evans 
Read More 
 

Researcher of the Month: January 2021 
The Center for Undergraduate Research is proud to 
announce that the Researcher of the Month for January 
2021 is AVP of Student Success, Ms. Sharone Jones. 
Contact: Michael Lynch 
Read more 
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Scholarship Sawyer Syndicate's Spring 
2021 Internships   

Sawyer Syndicate, LLC is looking for interns in the areas 
of business operations, event management, marketing 
and multimedia. If interested, please submit your 
completed packet by January 24, 2021. 
Contact: Lyndsay Raymond 
Read More 
 

Scholarship Opportunity  
Scholarship Opportunity with Anheuser-Busch and 
UNCF! Sophomores and Juniors are encouraged to 
check their eligibility and apply at 
https://www.tinyurl.com/uncf-busch. 
Contact: Bridget VanSant 
Read More 
 

Showcase your experience! 
The Office of Undergraduate Admissions is looking 
for students, staff, faculty members, and alumni of 
the university to send any video footage or images 
of your experience at Lincoln University. We are 
developing a video for prospective students to get 
an inside view of what the Lincoln experience looks 
like, at the nation's first degree-granting HBCU! 
Email all videos/photos to bsproul@lincoln.edu by 
February 6, 2021. 
Contact: Bria Sproul 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Spring 2021 Intake  
Happy New Year LU! As we prepare for the spring 
semester please see the information regarding intake 
and requirements for submitting community service 
hours via Engage Lincoln Lions. All 30 hours must be 
submitted by February 20th. We will still monitor the 
Covid-19 situation and take direction from the National 
Offices in terms of who and how organizations will be 
participating. The last Campus-Wide meeting will be 
held on Saturday, February 6 at 12 pm via zoom. Please 
email lraymond@lincoln.edu with any questions. 
Contact: Lyndsay Raymond 
Read More / Requirements 
 

Drive-Thru Campus Tours  
Drive-Thru Campus Tours (1/16 to 5/1): While we 
cannot offer in-person walking tours at this time, we've 
developed an innovative way to ensure you can still get 
a feel for our beautiful 422-acre campus with our Drive-
Thru Campus Tour! Please encourage students 
interested in visiting our campus to book a drive-thru 
tour via calendly.com/liontours/drive-thru-campus-
tour. 
Contact: Bria Sproul 
Read more 

 
 
 

http://www.lincoln.edu/student-wire
mailto:studentwire@lincoln.edu
http://www.lincoln.edu/
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/SawSyn_InternshipApplication.pdf
https://www.tinyurl.com/uncf-busch
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/UNCF%20Budweiser%20Natalie%20Johnson%20Scholarship%20Notice.png
mailto:bsproul@lincoln.edu
mailto:lraymond@lincoln.edu
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/Add%20Your%20Impact%20.png
https://www.lincoln.edu/sites/default/files/webform/student-wire/1_1.jpg
https://calendly.com/liontours/drive-thru-campus-tour?month=2021-01
https://calendly.com/liontours/drive-thru-campus-tour?month=2021-01
https://www.lincoln.edu/departments/center-undergraduate-research/researcher-month

